
VIDEO REPORT:  New deacons  for
Baltimore!
Archbishop  Edwin  F.  O’Brien  ordained  14  new  permanent  deacons  for  the
Archdiocese of Baltimore May 14 at the Cathedral of Mary Our Queen in Homeland. 
You can read all  about it  in next week’s issue of The Catholic Review.  In the
meantime, check out this video!

UPDATE: The story is posted here.
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